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REGION OF PEEL
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK

----- Original .
From: Lilly N
Sent: June 11, 2021 2:20 PM

To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca>; ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>
Subject: Hard Urban Boundary for Peel

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST.

I’'m not sure why | need to write to you but please do not increase the urban boundary of Peel for more housing.
Municipal decision makers should be doing their research and should know we can build better, walkable, compact
neighbourhoods with affordable housing within the city limits.

We need to do this to lock in greenhouse gas emissions. If we build sprawling houses again, homeowners will need to
own cars, farmland is lost and municipal costs will rise to pay for new services and maintenance of new infrastructures
which are not offset by taxes from these new houses.

Please hold the line on urban boundary expansion.

Thank you,
Lilly Noble
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